Shepherds of Love Ministries, Inc. We need your prayers.

Dear Friend,

March 6, 2021

Your contribution and prayer support is greatly appreciated. We are helping a lot of families still affected by the Covid 19 crisis and their stories are heart breaking. It seems more people are open to God and His love since this crisis. Just hearing the anxiety and fear in their voice presents the perfect opportunity to share our testimony of faith and hope through a personal relationship with Christ. We continue to share the Gospel and show compassion.

We love you and covet your prayers, not only for our SOL but for our family. My only brother suffered a massive stroke the last night of the terrible snowstorm just a few weeks ago. After 14 days in OHH he is now in the care of Hospice. My family is very close and while I faith remains strong our hearts are heavy as this was so unexpected. We know God has his hand on my precious brother and His will is perfect.

His name is John T. Snelson V. and Susan is his wife. Not only is he my only brother he is Schuan's Dad. He is 81 and shares Jesus even now as his Spirit is very much a live and shinning.

We thank God for your faithfulness to our Lord Jesus and we know we can count on you to hold us in prayer during our time of need. It seems we are His lambs in need and we need you.

In the morning, O Lord, you, hear my voice; in the morning I lay my request before you and I wait in expectations. Psalms 5:3

Teresa Rountree & Schaun Adams

President/Director

Operations Manager

